

Parents' Seminars on "Senior Secondary Curriculum and Subject Choices" (for Parents of Students Currently Studying S2 to S4)

Dear Parents,

The broad and balanced senior secondary curriculum caters for students' diverse learning needs, fosters whole-person development and promotes lifelong learning. The measures to optimise the four senior secondary core subjects (i.e. Chinese Language*, English Language, Mathematics, and Citizenship and Social Development which replaces Liberal Studies) have been introduced in this school year starting from Secondary 4 to create space for students and cater for their diverse learning and development needs. In order to reduce social contact and thus effectively contain the potential spread of COVID-19 in the community, the parents' seminars on "Senior Secondary Curriculum and Subject Choices" for this school year will be pre-recorded as in the past two years.

The seminars are conducted in both Cantonese and English. includes an overview of senior secondary curriculum and subject choices, optimisation of the four senior secondary core subjects, the latest developments of Citizenship and Social Development and Applied Learning courses, an overview of the Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education Examination, and alternative pathways for further studies – options available to be presented by representatives of the Education Bureau, Hong Kong Examinations and Assessment Authority, and Vocational Training Council. The videos and the presentation slides of the seminars will uploaded to the New Academic Structure Web (www.edb.gov.hk/nas/en) of the Education Bureau in mid-March 2022 for viewing and reference of parents of Secondary 2 to 4 students. Parents may visit the above website to gain a better understanding of the latest developments of the senior secondary curriculum in order to assist their children in making informed subject choices.



New Academic Structure

Web Bulletin

QR Code

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Fung Hang Chuen at 2471 2622. Please kindly sign the electronic circular by 15/3/2022. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Principal

^{*}Remark: Not applicable for Non-Chinese speaking students.